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One thing Aussic’s are great at is supporting cach other in
times of crisis. Through all of the uncertainty at the moment
we as a coaching community have an opportunity to band
together and support each other and our athletes. Sharing
ideas on how to keep ourselves and our athletes motivated
during this time, how to plan for the future when our rinks re-

open, staying mentally and physically strong etc.
APSA newsletters

As APSA president I have decided this a great time to
communicate more with cach other. I will be sharing
information on the new accreditation system, any information
I can find to assist our coaches during these difficult times and
general ideas to help support each other and our skaters. [
would love coaches to send me links to articles they find, ideas
they have for off ice training, keeping athletes motivated etc. If
you have concerns and questions you would like to put out to
the coaching community or would like me to look into for you
please share them.

If you know of any coaches who are not a part of our Facebook
group please invite them to join.

You can private message me or email at president@apsa.net.au

“Artitude is the first step towards to success....."




